Welcome to Second Church

Worship Outline
*Only a Holy God

Announcements / Prayer
Scripture Reading
*Passing the Peace
*There Is A King

*There Is A Redeemer
Offering

Children’s Blessing

Sermon: “Dear Church..Build That Wall”
1 Corinthians 5:6-11 page 1108

Lord’s Supper
*Just As [ Am
*Sent Forth By God's Blessing

*Blessing from God

*Please Rise in Body or Spirit

February 4, 2024

Serving Us in Worship

Pastor: Adam Sculnick

Praise Team: Michele
Van Soelen, Jon Mellema,
Jackson Sculnick,
Jenn Mellema,
George Vogel,
Steve Wagenmaker

Tech: Redick Powell, Kit
Powell, Jason DeKuiper

Nursery: Madi Folkema,
Gabi Folkema

Children’s Ministries:
Gail Wagenmaker, Alex
Wagenmaker, Stephanie
DeKuiper

Greeters: George and Jane
Vogel
Next Week: Roy and Jo
Cook

We Seek to Know Christ

And Make Christ Known

For Our Guests:

e We offer Nursery (up to 3years old) & Kids’ Ministries (PrK-
4th grade, dismissed during worship) on the lower level
during worship. Sunday School (grades 6-12) & Kid's Choir
(grades 1-5) is offered following worship.

e Join us following the service for a time of
fellowship and refreshment in the church lobby!

e Stop by our Welcome Center for more information on Second
Church and to grab a coffee mug gift.

Second Christian Reformed Church
600 Apache Dr. // Fremont, M|l 49412
(231)924-0170 // office@secondcrcfremont.org



Upcoming Events:
Sun, Feb 4, 2024
9:05am pre-service prayer
9:30am worship service
10:45am Sunday School,
Children’s Choir
2:00pm MCF—lJason DeKuiper
6:00pm PRoS
7:13pm FYSH
Tues, Feb 6
9:30am Coffee Break
9:30am Fellowship
1:00pm Shared Ministries
Wed, Feb 7
6:00pm DudeStuff
6:30pm Oasis

Prayer Requests:

Please keep Dan and Gladys
Pell in your prayers as they
travel to Sarasota, FL to work
with World Renew-DRS for 3
weeks. They will be rebuilding
homes destroyed by
Hurricane lan in 2022.

Please continue to keep John
Van Hekken and Evie
Afman in your prayers.

Announcements:

The flowers in front of church are in honor of Jim Deur, a
lifelong member of Second, who passed away on Saturday,
January 27, 2024.

AS COUNCIL prepares for the church year 2024-25, we
welcome suggestions of names, people for the office of
elder/deacon from the congregation. Please prayerfully

consider and/or suggest individuals who you feel exhibit
God'’s presence in leading our church. A box is available on
the lobby on the literature ledge for the suggested names.

Offerings and Financial Updates:
Contributions to the General Fund, Christian Ed, or Faith Promise
can be given in worship, mailed to church, or through the online
giving portal on our website.

Special Offerings: Today: Wellspring Adult Care Services
February 11: Crossroads Bible Institute
Last week's General Fund Giving: $ 2,587
General Fund YTD over (short): $ 27,444




